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Mayor's Agenda Item 

 

Nomination for Appointment to the Municipal Property 
Assessment Corporation Board of Directors 
 
Date:  July 17, 2024 
To:  City Council 
From:  Mayor Olivia Chow  
Wards: All 

RECOMMENDATIONS 
 
The Mayor recommends that:    
 
1. City Council recommend Councillor Gord Perks and former City Manager Chris 
Murray as nominees for consideration by the Province to sit on the Municipal Property 
Assessment Corporation Board of Directors 
 

SUMMARY AND COMMENTS 
 
The Minister of Finance has asked the City of Toronto to provide two nominees for 
consideration to sit on the Municipal Property Assessment Corporation (MPAC) Board 
of Directors. The Minister will select one of the nominees to fill a vacancy on the MPAC 
Board of Directors.  
 
The term of office of the City of Toronto's current representative on the MPAC Board of 
Directors, Roberto Rossini, expired on July 12, 2024. 
 
The Municipal Property Assessment Corporation is a provincial board that provides 
assessment services on behalf of Ontario Municipalities. The MPAC Board of Directors 
is composed of 13 members:  
 
• 7 municipal representatives (either current or former elected officials or current or 
former officers/employees of the municipality)  
• 4 taxpayer representatives  
• 2 provincial representatives. 
 
Directors serve for a three-year term of office for a maximum of three terms. 
 
This report recommends an elected official, Councillor Gord Perks, a former City 
Manager, Chris Murray as the City's nominees for the MPAC Board of Directors.  
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SIGNATURE 
 
 
 
 
Olivia Chow 
Mayor 
 

ATTACHMENTS 
 
Attachment 1: Letter from Minister of Finance Peter Bethlenfalvy 


